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Varsh, Tess

From: Glory Bautista <glorynb@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:16 AM
To: Varsh, Tess
Subject: Zoning change

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn 
more...<https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>. 
------------------------ 
 
 
 
Hi, 
 
I heard that the city of Pasadena is considering changing the zoning laws to allow affordable housing to be built on land 
owned by churches. 
 
I love this idea. 
 
I live in a single family home in east Pasadena, right down the street from Pasadena Church of the Brethren, and would 
feel proud to know that additional residents could enjoy the beauty and peace around me. 
 
I expect affordability is going to be an increasing need given COVID, and want to do my part to help my neighbors, 
whoever they may be, but especially ones who were financially impacted. This life is tough enough at times to have to 
think about moving. 
 
Best to you all as you consider the options. But I really do hope you’ll allow this. 
 
Glory Neail Bautista 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


